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On September 1st 2018, an 8 foot fibreglass shell row boat was stolen from the Spyglass public 

dock under the Cambie Street Bridge in False Creek. The vessel was subsequently recovered 

abandoned in a marina on Granville Island on September 17th. It is believed the vessel, equipped 

with two wooden oars, may have been used to commit crimes aboard other vessels in the False 

Creek area. The vessel is light grey with a dark blue stripe and wooden seats. Please contact 

Constable Jamie Gibson of the Vancouver Police Marine Unit at jamie.gibson@vpd.ca  if you can 

assist in identifying the suspects or contact CRIMESTOPPERS. 
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